REQUEST

| would like to make a request under the Freedom of Information Act (2000) for how many thefts there
have been in the last three years (2015-2017) within the Spitalfields and Banglatown ward. In addition
to this, could you please provide the following information:

a) Details of what was stolen and if anyone was hurt in the process.

b) The ages of the criminals.

c) The names of the churches where each item(s) were stolen.

Please could you break down the results according to the year the thefts were carried out.
For example:

2015:

(Name of church): (x) number of thefts, (y) was stolen by a (z)-year-old...
(Name of church): (x) number of thefts, (y) was stolen by a (z)-year-old...

RESPONSE

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request of 25 October to the Mayor's Office for Policing
And Crime (MOPACQ).

| confirm that your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and that
MOPAC does not hold information relating to your request.

The Metropolitan Police Service (MPS) may be able to assist you. You can send your FOI request directly
to them, using this link: http://www.met.police.uk/foi/

If you are unhappy with the response to your Freedom of Information request, please see the MOPAC
website on what the next steps are at:
https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/mayors-office-policing-and-crime-mopac/governance-and-
decision-making/freedom-information
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